Diane Holt

==
From: rgbrooks@cableone.net
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 9:34 AM
To: beverly.barker@puc.idaho.gov; Diane Holt
Subject: Case Comment Form: Robin Gegauff-Brooks

Name: Robin Gegauff-Brooks ' y
Case Number: A|/V/~G-[9-02 /4 VU-E -19-0¢
Email: rgbrooks@cableone.net
Telephone: 208 577 6894
Address: 2999 N. Glennfield Way

Meridian Idaho, 836346

Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas Company

Comment: Just got notice in my gas bill that you are about to approve a rate increase for the Energy efficient Charge,
which is very poorly explained. | am against a rate increase, since this rebate program will likely only be put into the
pocket of developers who claim to make energy efficient Star homes, when the buyers of those homes do not practice
energy efficiency. This is a huge contradiction and a waste of money for those of us who live energy-efficient lives.

Example - my neighbor who runs her A/C 24-7 when it is 70 degrees outside.
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